Harwich Youth Services

728 Main Street

Harwich, MA 02645

MEETING MINUTES  
Monday, February 4, 2019   5:30 p.m.   Albro House, Harwich
This was really our January meeting as we had to move it from the week prior
In attendance:  Sheila House, Jim Hartley, Paula McGuire, Joy Jordan
· Meeting called to order at 5:45 p.m.
· Minutes from the December 2018 meeting were approved

· Election of officers-The election of officers to Harwich Youth Services Committee are: Paula McGuire-Chair, Joy Jordan-Vice Chair, Meredith Henderson-Clerk
· Youth Counselors Report:

1. Caseload has increased, many of clients are returning to counseling

2. Sheila was introduced, by her peers at Massachusetts Youth Commission, to a program that may make it easier to produce data

3. Girl Power 2nd session is up and running with new presenters and activities

4. Date in the process of being chosen for 3rd Parent to Prevention Summit (April probably)

5. Vaping-a huge problem at both high school and middle school

· 6th/7th grade Social on January 25th was very successful. Almost 50 kids in attendance and reporting that it was “more fun than Rock Night.” Next event planned for either March 1 or 8 in Harwich.

· Monomoy Youth Resource Card – shelved until next meeting

· Meeting adjourned at 6:21 p.m.

Next meeting is Monday, February 25th 2019   5:30 p.m.  Albro House
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